
2024 CALL FOR
NOMINATIONS

Presented by the Health Employers 
Association of BC, the HEABCs 
recognize human resource and 
labour relations professionals who 
work with employers and health care 
professionals to create workplaces
that support the delivery of 
high-quality health care. Originally 
launched in 2007 as the BC Health 
Care Awards, the program is being 
re-launched in 2024 with a focus 
consistent with HEABC’s core 
mandate.  

Visit HEABC’s new awards web page 
for information on the new 
categories and nomination process.

NOMINATION DEADLINE JULY 5, 2024 
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